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From: 

Sent: 08 April 2025 19:36 

To: WWW: Licensing 

Cc: Police 1 

Subject: Variation to existing licence application. Fwd: Ref. No: 24/0919/COU 

Brewmonster, project Bar, Dark element Brewing 

 
 

 
Subject: Ref. No: 24/0919/COU Brewmonster, project Bar, Dark element Brewing 

 

 
New variation applied for 4th April 2026 
 

 

The reasons for not wanting this to proceed are still as below 

 

 

With reference to this application to open a roof terrace on these premises. 

 

We have lived here for 20+ years, enjoying the peace and quiet in the summer evenings 

spent in our back garden, having BBQ”s and enjoying family time. 

 

Since the opening of Brewmonster, The Project Bar, Dark Element Brewing, choose a 

name, the owner keeps liquidating companies. 

 

Our garden during the summer has now become a no go area for the last few of years. 

 

While they illegally opened their Beer garden, including normal day to day customers, 

smoking outside. Along with ASB including fighting, young children running along Llon Y 

Twyn at 11.00pm, that I have reported to licensing, @CCBC along with the police, that 

have been ignored in previous licensing applications. 

 
We have found that the noise levels were so horrendous, we couldn’t sit in our garden. 

 

The fact they want to now open an upstairs garden terrace, that would overlook, not just 

our garden, but many of our neighbours gardens, would be totally unacceptable, along 

with the associated noise levels, that would not be reduced by the acoustic membrane 

they suggest using. 

 

I have confirmed with a number of manufacturers, unless they put a roof/lid on the 
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areas that noise reduction they suggest, is a complete waste of time. 

They have already started building on the roof area, some weeks ago.! 

We would like to totally appose this application, on the grounds that it would make our 

personal family space being invaded, and noise levels that would disturb our daily life. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 

 
Sent from my iPad 


